OCRCC is moving to Hillsborough!

In 2022 the OCRCC purchased a charming house on Cornelius Street, just outside downtown
Hillsborough in a mixed zoning neighborhood near some of our most treasured community
partners. After nearly two years of planning and working in the “silent phase” of our
fundraising campaign, we re on the verge of breaking ground for renovations that will turn

this charming house into the OCRCC's forever home.
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Thanks to a generous donation from the family of OCRCC'’s founding organizer
Miriam Slifkin, we're thrilled to introduce you to the
Slifkin House at 210 Cornelius Street in Hillsborough, NC!

We're almost to the finish line on fundraising for this legacy project, and we hope
you're ready to join the effort.

We aim to raise an additional $150,000 to make this dream a reality.

We're offering “Legacy Naming” opportunities for every giving level so you can honor
your business, family, or a meaningful person in your life as we lay the foundation for
a safer and healthier Orange County.

I'm betting we can find a giving level in the sweet spot where your dreams for the

future and your means of the moment meet.

Are you ready to invest in the future of OCRCC and Hillsborough with us?



